
DELAY IN 
BUY- IN  

ENROLLMENT

Date: 

Dear ,

 We are working on paying your Medicare premiums, but we need more information.  
Please return the following information in the enclosed envelope:  

 
 
.

 We are working toward getting you enrolled for payment of your Medicare premiums. 
You should be enrolled by the end of next month.

 Other:   
 
 

.

If Medicare premiums are being taken out of your Social Security, you will 
get a refund for the months starting when you applied (and you may also 
get a refund for the 3 months before you applied).

If you have any questions, please call the Statewide Customer Service Center at 1-877-395-
8930. In Philadelphia, call 215-560-7226.

If you need legal help or you have questions, you can also call your local legal services office.

	 Sincerely,

	 IMCW Signature
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